
 

 

Internet 

Have you liked us on facebook yet? 

    Are you following us on twitter?  

Head over the page and take a look. 

  

Also don’t forget to check out our 

weekly blog over at the website 

www.stgeorgesnursery.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Information 
Please remember to  

communicate with us at all 

times and  inform us if any 

changes to home or any 

other circumstances to do 

with your child, this is for your 

child’s welfare. Also please 

do inform us on arrival of any 

injuries to your child that have 

occurred whilst at home so a 

report can be done. 
 

 

Car park 

Can you all please ensure you are parking in your allocated car 

parking spaces within the nursery’s car park.  This is for your 

safety. 

Also can you ensure you refrain from parking in the disabled 

spaces unless you have a badge.                

 

 

 
Christmas offer 

During December we will be 

offering a 20% discount to any 

extra sessions booked, please take 

advantage of this offer to be able 

to get some Christmas shopping 

done.  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

The nursery will close on Thursday 24th December 2015 at 1pm, we will re open as normal on Monday 4th 

January 2016. 

Funding sessions will start back on the 5th January 2016. 

Half term starts 15th February -19th February 2016. 

  

Session Times 

Please can we remind 

all parents to adhere 

to their child’s session 

times. Those that do 

collect late will incur a 

charge. 

  

 

 

 

 

 
Outdoor Play time  

The EYFS states that all children 

should have access to the 

outdoors on a daily basis. Now 

that we are in the winter 

weather, please can you ensure 

you provide your children with 

hats, Gloves and a coat.  

 

Children in need 

We would like to thank all the parents that contributed to 

donating towards children in need. It was a huge success and 

we raised a grand total of £829.27 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Oadby 

We would like to welcome some new starters to the 

nursery:  

Isobel, Saaya, Mollie, Molly, Kareem, Kamal, Kian,  

 

 Our Christmas dates are: 

Christmas dinner Wednesday 9th December 

Christmas carol concert for Giraffes Tuesday 8th 

December 

Christmas party Wednesday 16th December 

 

We are sad to say a farewell to Paula who has left us 

after 8 years service. We wish her all the best in her 

future. 

 

We would like to welcome Chloe to our team. She is full 

time and will be helping out in all rooms to begin with. 

 

Narborough 

We would like to welcome some new starters to the nursery: 

Nevaeh, Elsie, Arlo, Ronnie, Ava, Harry, Max and Ellie  

We would like to welcome Sheetal to the team. She will be 

working mornings with us. 

Sarah Machin has transferred over from our Enderby site. She 

will be based in baby room full time.   

 

The Christmas Party is 10th December,  

Christmas dinner is 15th December 

 The carol concert is 17th December. 

 

 

Grace Road 

Our new starters are:  

Aleena, Elijah, Freya L, Holly, Liyana, Matilda, Mia, 
Ubadire and Ubamaka 

 

Welcome to Leah level 3 based in Babies 

 

Our 12 days of Christmas concert will be on 8th & 10th 
December  

The Christmas Party is on 15th December 

The Christmas Dinner is on 17th December  

 

 

                                           

 

 

City 

Welcome to Benjamin, Cailan and Mohammed- Abdullah to 

nursery. 

Congratulations to Jas who had a baby boy called Carter on 

19th October weighing  7lb 4ozs. Mum and baby are doing well 

and we look forward to seeing them soon. 

Libby will be moving into the snowdrop room and working in 

there from January and she will be changing her days to 

Monday-Wednesday. 

Our Christmas carols are on Wednesday 9th December, the 
children are required to be here for 3.30p.m for the carols to 
start at 4.00p.m.Please can all children wear festive clothes. 
The Christmas party will take place on Tuesday 8th December 
2.30 – 4.00p.m and Christmas dinner will be on the 16th 
December. If your child has a packed lunch please can you 
ensure that what is in it is substantial and suitable. For further 
advice please speak to the office. 
 

Enderby 

We’d like to welcome some new starters to the nursery: Mayan, Isabella, Cohan, Rishi, Neve, George, Louis, Lucas. 

Sarah Machin has transferred over to the Narborough site. Sarah will be greatly missed by staff, parents and children as 

she has been part of our team for 8 years. We wish her all the best.  

Lisa Anderson has returned full time to Enderby after covering maternity leave at the City site.  

Congratulations to Stef who has got engaged to her partner Lee. We wish them both lots of happiness. 

Congratulations to Tejpal who got married to CJ in October. We wish them both them both lots of happiness. 

 

Christmas dinner will be on 15th December, the party will be on 17th December and the Christmas play is on 10th and 11th 

December.  

 

 


